
      13th March 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Visit from Edge Mobile Farm 

We are excited to have organised an educational visit from Edge Mobile Farm on Monday 25th March.  We 

will be joined by a range of farm animals and children will have the opportunity to meet, groom and feed 

them whilst on our school field.  Children will not be leaving the school grounds for this experience.  

The visit enriches our work linked to our topic - Our Wonderful World and our book Little Red Hen.  

Children will gain a wonderful opportunity to explore farm animals and learn about how they are cared for. 

This is an educational visit and it is important that all the children take part. 

The visit will go ahead in all weather, so please make sure your child comes into school wearing the correct 

uniform, sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.25 per child to help towards the cost of the visit.  Pupils 

who are entitled to pupil premium will not need to pay as this will be taken out of the pupil premium 

funding.  Your contribution towards the cost of school activities is essential. Without your support, we may 

not be able to work with external educators outside of school, which provides a varied and enjoyable 

opportunity for our children to learn. 

Please make your payment online along with your consent via  www.scopay.com under the category of 

‘Trips and Visits’ no later than Friday 22nd March.  

Thank you for your support 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Leech 

Deputy Head Teacher  

http://www.scopay.com/

